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November 12, 2020

William Wilson

Spalding County Manager
P.O. Box 1087

Griffin, GA 30224

Re: RFP #2021-0018; Professional Design Services for the SR-155 Re-Designation along
CR498/McDonough Road from SR-155 to SR-16

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Five responses were received on the October 13, 2020 deadline for the above referenced RFP. The
submitted proposals and collective scoring were reviewed for each submitting firm. Based on our
collective review and scoring of each proposal, two finalists were selected for an in-person interview
with the Selection Committee. These in-person interviews are scheduled for December 1, 2020. The
ranking of these firms are as follows:

Consultant Firms

1. Heath and Lineback

1. Keck and Wood

3. Pond

4. Neal-Shaffer

5. American Engineers, INC.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

PARAGON CONSULTING GROUP, INC.
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Samuel N. Brown
Project Engineer

350 AIRPORT ROAD | GRIFFIN, GA 30224 | 770.412.7700
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